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पे्रस क्षवज्ञप्ति /PRESS RELEASE 

CLOSURE OF PRS COUNTERS ON 23RD JANUARY 2022 (SUNDAY) IN CHENNAI 
DIVISION 

 

In view of complete lockdown on this Sunday, 23rd January 2022 announced by 
the Government of Tamil Nadu, all the Passenger Reservation Centers functioning 

under Chennai Division of Southern Railway will be kept closed. 
 
Passengers are advised not to approach PRS Centers for advance 

reservation/cancellation of tickets. However current reservation counters will 
function as usual.  

 

 
Sd/- 

ए .एलुमलै/(A.Elumalai) 

जनसंपर्क अक्षिर्ारी/Public Relations Officer 

         चेनै्नमंडल/Chennai Division 
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